

Catholic Diocese of Ndola

MEMO

To:

Vicars Forane, All Priests, Religious Men & Women, Diocesan

Institutions, Members of Staff (Pastoral Offices) and All the Lay Faithful

of Catholic Diocese of Ndola

From:

Director - Pastoral Programmes

Cc:

Bishop's Office

Diocesan Senior Management

Programmes Manager - Radio Icengelo

Date:

Monday, 5th July 2021 (Heroes' Day)

Subject:

Postponement of Pastoral Fund Presentation 2021

This serves to inform you all of the postponement of the gracious event of the Pastoral Fund Presentation for 2021 of the Catholic Diocese of Ndola. The Event that was initially scheduled for **Saturday**, 17th **July 2021** at 10:00hrs at **Rugby Club in Mufulira**, has now been deferred to a later date to be communicated in due course. The ravaging effects of the third wave of the pandemic Coronavirus have brought about the postponement.

However, all Parishes are kindly requested to deposit all the collected funds for the same event into the Diocesan Pastoral Fund Bank Account and present the necessary bank deposit slips at the front Office of the Diocesan Curia in Ndola for receipting and accountability.

In the same vein, the Diocesan Catholic Men's Organization (CMO) Executive members are urged to ensure that all Parishes and Deaneries have remitted the said fund by counterchecking with all their membership. At an appropriate time, the Diocesan CMO Executive will have to meet with the Treasurer General of the Diocese to generate a reconciled comprehensive report of the same fund.

Kindly take note of this important notification. Wishing you God's blessings in your ministry!

Fraternally Yours in Christ,



Fr. Matthew Mumba, ofm conv.